
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEW MEXICO STATE UNIVERSITY BOARD OF REGENTS  
CLOSED MEETING NOTICE 
September 14, 2024 

Hadley Hall, Room 130 
NMSU Las Cruces Campus 
2850 Weddell Street 
Las Cruces, NM

 

NOTICE OF CLOSED MEETING  
 
The New Mexico State University Board of Regents will hold a closed meeting starting at 11:00am 
on Saturday, September 14 in Hadley Hall, Room 130 on the NMSU Las Cruces Campus, 2850 
Weddell Street, Las Cruces, NM.  
 
The meeting has been called to discuss the finalists for President of New Mexico State University. 
This discussion of candidates will be closed to the public as exempted under NMSA 1978, Section 
10-15-1.H(2) (2013). The regents will not undertake any official board action during this meeting. 
 
Please contact the Office of the Board of Regents at 575-646-5997 or regents@nmsu.edu if you 
need additional information.  
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